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Dear Chipmunk Parents, 
   Welcome to July and the 
summer weather. This month we 
will discuss some summer as well 
as the 4th of July. As always we 
will go over our uppercase and 
lowercase letters from and the 
sounds each letter makes.  We 
will work on our  
numbers as well  
and colors. 
- Ms. Sandra  
and Ms. Daulet 
 

Dear Shark Parents, 

   Preschool children learn best 
through play. Art activities are 
open ended to encourage 
creativity. We spread activities 
throughout the day to prevent the 
children from becoming bored 
and alternate active and calm 
activities. Last month we had so 
much fun at graduation discussing 
summer, safety & how important 
father is in our lives. In July we 
are looking forward to learning 
about the 4th of July, the beach, 
bugs and camping. The letters we 
will learn are U, R, V & O. For 
math we will practice counting 
from 1- 100, early additions, 
review all the shapes and learn 
sphere & cone. - Ms. Jaya  

 

 

Hello Butterfly Families! 
   We are so excited to welcome the 
children who are moving up from 
the 3-year-old room and sad to say 
good-bye to those moving on to 
kindergarten. 
   This month, we will be learning 
about farm animals, babies, 
feelings, and Dr. Suess.  
   Again, we are always  
looking for parent  
volunteers! 

- Ms. Sarah and  
Ms. Alex 
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Hi Bumblebee parents! 
    We cannot believe June has left 
and July is now here. Ms. Stephane 
is glad to say she has enjoyed 
meeting the new Bumblebee 
children. 
   Free play is every Friday of each 
week, as well as a review of what 
has being taught during the week. 
During the month of July, one 
theme will be beach week, which 
will include a special event each 
day (wacky Wed., swimsuit day, 
etc).We will also have carnival 
week, insects week and summer 
flowers week! We will celebrate the 
4th of July by making our 
American flags and create 
fireworks on construction paper! 
Our letters for the month will be C, 
F and I. We will continue to say our 
numbers and colors in both Spanish 
and English. Our motto still 
remains the same in the Bumblebee 
room  
“Ready, Willing and Able to 
Explore!” 
. 
- Ms. Stephane  
and Ms. Vanessa 

Tuition payments are due on time.  
Any payments made after your due date will result in a late fee 
added to your current amount. All teachers have envelopes for 
payments so feel free to ask for one. Envelopes have to be handed 
to a teacher. Thank you! 
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Happy 4th of July! 
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